
Timetable changes after half term 
 

 
After February half term we are making changes to the timetable. This is predominately in 

French and Technology so that students are taught Wood Tech and Food in an academic 

year, as well as having the experience of two different French teachers. The table below 

summarises the changes. 
 

 

Technology 

 
 

 
All years 

If your child has been with Mrs Van Wyk so far this year, they will 
move to Resistant Materials with Mrs Booth. 
If your child has been with Mrs Booth so far this year, they will 
move to Food Technology with Mrs Van Wyk. 

 
This change will take place the week beginning Monday 4th March 

French 

 
 

 
Year 5 and 6 

If your child has been taught by Mr Wainwright-Meekins so far this 
year, they will be changing to Mrs Theroulde in room 28. 
If your child has been taught by Mrs Theroulde so far this year, they 
will be changing to Mr Wainwright-Meekins in the music room. 

 
This change will take place the week we return from half term. 

 
 

8A and 8B 

Both your French lessons will now be at Freman, taught by one of 
their language teachers. Students should meet in the hall at the 
start of their lesson, before being walked up by a member of our 
staff. They are then walked back to Edwinstree when their lesson 
finishes. 

8C and 8D Both your French lessons will be with Mrs Theroulde in Room 28. 

 
On top of these changes, Miss Bull is going on Maternity leave in March. In order to help a 

smooth transition to new teachers, Miss Bull’s classes will start with their new teachers 

after half term, with Miss Bull supporting. This does have an impact on other timetables, 

which are outlined below. 



English Changes 

5B English This class will now be taught by Mrs Brock 

6C English This class will now be taught by Mrs Mayne 

6D English This class will now be taught by Mrs Mayne 

 
7B English 

This class will now be taught by a combination of Mr Byrne and 
Mrs Russell (both well-known supply teachers to the school and 
the students). 

7C English 
This class will now be taught by a combination of Mr Byrne and 
Mrs Russell (both well-known supply teachers to the school and 
the students). 

Humanities changes 

5A, 6B and 6D 
Humanities 

This class will now be taught by a combination of Mr Byrne and 
Mrs Russell (both well-known supply teachers to the students). 

Tutor group changes 

5B 
Mr Byrne and Mrs Russell will be sharing this tutor group, 
supported by Mrs Kelly. 

 
We have been talking the students through the changes this week and, where we think it 

appropriate, issue students with individual timetables. Satchel One will show students’ 

updated timetables after the first weekend of half term. 

There are some changes to the timings of other classes, but these are minor and tutors have 

talked through these changes. Their timetables will also be updated on Satchel One after 

the first weekend of half term. 


